

Seeking **E**mployment, **E**quality and **C**ommunity for People with Developmental Disabilities

January 13, 2021

Dear SEEC Families,

We are excited to share that as SEEC is a Long-Term Care (LTC) provider, the people we support and their staff are considered at high risk of COVID19 and eligible for receiving vaccines in the 1b phase in Maryland.



We have been assigned to CVS Omnicare as our vaccine clinic provider to administer COVID-19 vaccines to everyone who works for and receives support from SEEC. As of January 12th, the dates for our CVS COVID Vaccine Clinics are;

Wednesday, February 10th (9-3pm): First vaccination for staff and people supported Wednesday, March 3rd (9-3pm): Second vaccination for people vaccinated on the 10th and 1st vaccinations for people who were not vaccinated on February 10th Wednesday, March 24th (9a-3p): Second vaccination for people vaccinated on March 3rd

What You Need to Do for your son/daughter to be vaccinated through SEEC? Here's where we need your help and cooperation. Everyone SEEC supports who wants to receive their vaccine through the SEEC/CVS clinic must completely fill out the CVS Omnicare consent form and provide a copy (front and back) of their insurance card and email both documents to: covidvaccination@seeconline.org.

Once SEEC receives both the completed consent form and the insurance card, your son/daughter will be put on our vaccination list. When SEEC receives information as to the number of vaccinators provided by CVS for the 10th of February, we will email you a link to sign up for a specific time slot. Details about the vaccine process and further information about the day of will be provided as it becomes available. Time is of the essence and to be eligible for the first clinic available, all paperwork must be returned to SEEC <u>no later than January 29th, 2021</u>. To be eligible for the second clinic (which will be the last opportunity to get the first dose through this initiative) return paperwork <u>no later than February 15th, 2021</u>.

Questions?

Please reference the attached **sample consent form** as a guide how to complete the form, and/or visit SEEC's **FAQs on our website**. For any questions specific to your son or daughter, email **covidvaccination@seeconline.org**. Please continue to watch out for upcoming family calls on Wednesdays at 1pm where we will update families and share education and information.

This Tuesday, January 19th, SEEC is hosting a Town Hall Q&A with Dr. Michael Greenberg, Associate Chief of Cardiology at Washington VA Center (Veterans Affairs), who will be talking about the COVID-19 vaccine at 5:30p. Please feel free to email your questions in advance to **covidvaccination@seeconline.org**. **Click here to register**.

We will continue to keep you updated as more information becomes available.

Karen Lee Executive Director

FIllable Consent Form

Sample Consent Form

COVID Vaccine FAQ

301.576.9000 | www.seeconline.org



